
                                                                        
 
 
Dear Quiet Waters Students, Families, Teachers, and Staff, 
 
On behalf of your PTA, we would like to welcome you to Quiet Waters Elementary School. We are so excited 
that students and volunteers will be back on campus this year. We have so many wonderful events planned 
to help you get involved with your child’s school life and look forward to you joining us.  
 
The PTA's mission is to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and 
communities to advocate for all children. Some of the wonderful ways we were able to give back to our 
teachers and students last year included: 
 

• Purchasing online educational programs including Spelling City, Flocabulary, Digital Coach, Brain 

Pop, Generation Genius and many others to support the e-learning experience  

• Supporting our Specials Programs with 10 new IPADs for our STEM program, art supplies, and new 

book racks and books for all ages for our media center  

• Providing awards and recognition to the students and teachers for various achievements 

throughout the year 

• Providing needed resources such as a rainy day dismissal program that was used during this 

pandemic to ensure social distancing and keep our children and staff safe 

• Hosting virtual family nights that were free to PTA members with visits from our favorite 

superheroes and Magician Gary Goodman 

Along with the wonderful ways of giving back to our students and programs, we also focus on celebrating our 
amazing teachers and staff by showing our appreciation throughout the year, especially during teacher 
appreciation week.  This year, we are working towards donating back to our school so they can upgrade and 
build new playground areas for our students. 
 
Become part of our team today, there is no commitment to volunteer.  Just by signing up you are supporting 
our school, and our children.  Join us at qwe.memberhub.com or by scanning the QR Code below.  Watch for 
updates about exciting events and newsletters on our QWE website, www.browardschools.com/quietwaters. 
 
We hope you are as enthusiastic as we are to get involved in what we know is going to be an unbelievable 
year.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tina Linn- PTA President   Jill Foldessy- 1st VP 
Andrea Shearman- 2nd V P  Kirstin Smith- 3rd V P 
Ingrid Ayala – 4th V P     Val Mayer- Corresponding Secretary 
Darlene Bragg – Recording Secretary Cheri Archer Silveria- Treasurer 
   
  
     
  IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Aug. 17th – Meet and Greet at QWE. Meet the PTA Board.                                 
Sept 22nd- Spaghetti Dinner and First PTA General Meeting 
 
*Enter 81010 @quietwat on the Remind App. Like us on Facebook and find us on the QWE Website * 

 

https://www.browardschools.com/Page/10571

